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                                                                                                                                    14th June 2022 

Summer 2 2022 
Dear parents and carers, 

 

Welcome back we hope you all had a good break. We are delighted to see everyone 

return safely to school after the holiday, as always the children are happy to be back in 

school and to continue with their learning.  
 

We have a really busy term ahead with lots of outdoor learning opportunities 

and trips into the wider community. We have a science fair later this week 

where children will get to spend the day exploring scientific activities with 

children from another class! Look out for more information about what is 

going on in your child’s class.  

 

Don’t forget our summer fair will be held at our Offerton site on Saturday 25th June 2-4pm. 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible. We have really 

missed being able to do these over the last couple of years and are so 

excited and hope to see as many of you as possible. It will be a really 

great afternoon! We are having two non-uniform days to collect  more 

items for the stalls, please see the dates on the next page.  
 

 

 

This term we are saying goodbye to a number of staff; Teachers, Patrick, 

Natalie & Jenny are moving on to new roles in other schools. One of our FLCs, 

Jodie, is returning to university and finally Tracey Nicholls is retiring after 18 

years as a TA at Lisburne. We would like to wish you all the very best for the 

future and hope that you all keep in touch! We would also like to welcome 

new teachers Nicole, Natalie, Kirsten & Lauren who will be starting in 

September and we are currently in the process of recruiting a new FLC. 

 

Please continue to look at the School Dojo/ Tapestry and view our website for all our new 

topic themes, class news and what’s happening in all our exciting lessons this coming 

term. Please contact me if you have any concerns or questions.  
 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 
                        
 
 
Samantha Benson 

Half Moon Lane 
Offerton 
Stockport 
SK2 5LB 
 
Tel: 0161 483 5045 
Fax: 0161 456 4220 

 
 

                   Headteacher: Mrs S. Benson, B.Ed., M. Ed. N.P.Q.H.  
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A few dates for your diary:  
 
17th June ~ Science Day 

17th June ~ Non uniform day – please bring chocolate for the summer fair stalls. 

21st June ~ Dr Berchtold clinic ~ invitation only 

24th June  ~ Non uniform day – please bring bottles for the summer fair stalls. 

Saturday 25th June ~ Summer fair 

30th June  ~ Feeding workshop for parents (Time and Location TBC) 

5th July ~ Sleep workshop for parents (Time and Location TBC) 

11th July ~ Parents Evening 

25th – 27th July ~ Children to move to new classes 
 

Wednesday 27th July – School closes at 3pm. 

        

Summer break  from Thursday 28th July to Friday 2nd September (INSET) 

Monday 5th September – School reopens. 

Warmer weather 

As the weather improves please make sure your child comes to 

school prepared, please check the forecast and send in a suitable 

raincoat even if it is warm. Please make sure sun hats are labelled.  

 

Sun cream; If your child needs sun cream applying in school, please 

make sure you have given consent. If they have their own sun 

cream, please apply before school or speak to your class teacher 

about sending it in. 

 

If your child suffers from hay fever, it may be worth speaking to your 

GP soon and give them any medication before school especially 

on Forest School days.  

Illness 

Can we please remind you that that children need to be off 

school for 48 hours after the last sickness or loose bowel 

movement. We are unfortunately unable to give children Calpol, 

paracetamol or Ibuprofen unless prescribed by the doctor for a 

specific reason.  

 


